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PRESIDENTS ELEMENTARY FAMILY NEWS

Dear Panther Families,

Our character trait focus for February is kindness. Students will be
talking about ways to show kindness to others. We are celebrating
Kindness Week starting on Feb. 20th with a variety of fun activities in
the classroom (see the below graphic for more info). We will focus on
using kind words, ways to show appreciation, and how to bring
positivity to situations.

Our PTA is putting on a Valentine's Family Dance on Feb. 9th from 6-8
PM in our gym. Admission is free, and students must be accompanied
by an adult. There will be music, crafts. and pizza/snacks for purchase.
We will be collecting non-perishables for the food bank. We hope to
see you there!

Remember to vote! Please send in your ballot
stub with your students. The Elementary School
with the highest percentage of ballot stubs earns
a school-wide popcorn party.

Thank you to all of the people that attended Math Night and also to all
of the individuals that made it possible. It was great to connect and see
so many families.
Thanks for sharing your kids with us!

Jamie Miller
Presidents Principal 





PTA News!

PTA Meeting March 26th ​ at 6PM in the
School Library or attend via Zoom by
clicking here!

https://asd-wednet.zoom.us/j/4782898420


Order Panther Spirit Gear here!
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